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January 17, 2023 

 

Suzanne Williams 

Pacific Medical Training 

3101 Philmont Ave, Suite 308 

Huntingdon Valley, PA  19006 

       

      Email: suzanne@pacificmedicaltraining.com  

    

Re:  Pacific Medical Training BLS CPR Course Submission 

 

Dear Ms. Williams: 

 

At its recent meeting, the Georgia Board of Dentistry (“Board”) considered the information 

submitted regarding the Pacific Medical Training BLS CPR course.  Please let this letter serve as 

notice that the Board approved the course with the understanding that the skills check for initial 

certification and recertification must be conducted in person. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact our office at (404) 651-8000 or 

email bhowell@dch.ga.gov.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Georgia Board of Dentistry 
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